
Ice House Customers, 

Firstly, we thank you for your patience and cooperation during this time of 
construction across the street from our facility. 

During construction, in addition to the 90 spots already offered in the 
Ice House’s own parking lot, there will be approximately 220 
additional spots designated for Ice House customers as assigned by the city 
of Hackensack: 

165 spaces are available located at the end of the public lot (near Midtown 
Place), including 57 spaces in Foschini Park on East Camden Street.  There 
are designated walkways along with newly added crosswalks, as indicated in 
the parking map. 

As always, parking at Bowler City is strictly prohibited – Bowler City will 
be monitoring their lot, and violators will be towed immediately.   

Additionally, parking alongside the Ice House near the Hackensack 
River is strictly prohibited.  

Between the construction and the ongoing situation with COVID, we 
encourage our customers to drop-off their skater/player, and then locate 
parking if necessary, so as to avoid walking with bags, kids, and equipment – 
it might also be easier to take the time to run errands while your player/skater 
is at the facility, returning then to the rink for pick-up.   

As always, we will keep our customers aware of any changes and adjustments 
that will be made during this process, and thank you for your ongoing support, 
patience, and cooperation. 

Ice House Management 




